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Illegal Parking on Zig-Zag Lines 

According to a study by Axa car         

insurance only 17% of those surveyed 

knew that parking on zig-zag lines  

outside school was against the law. The     

number of parking tickets given out for 

this offence has doubled in 2 years.  

 

We have had a number of cars parked 

on the zig zag lines outside our school 

lately and I’m sure you understand the 

danger this could cause and the         

increased risk of an accident involving 

one of our school children. We have zig 

zag lines outside the front of the 

school, right along Lyndhurst Avenue 

covering all exits so please avoid   

parking there. 

We have also had parents parking their 

cars across the entrance to the staff 

and visitor car park blocking entry and 

exit.  

 

If you have to bring your child to 

school by car then please think about 

parking away from the school and 

walking a short distance before and  

after school. Thank you for your      

support. 

 

It is Road Safety Week next week 

and all classes will be doing 

some work around keeping safe. 

In a busy area like Hazel Grove, 

it is essential the children are 

aware of how to keep safe. It is 

important we all do this around 

the school site during those 

busy times of the day, so please 

be mindful of driving and     

parking safely.  



 

 

November 

Tue 19th Year 4 Viking Day 

Thu 28th Year 5 Quarry Bank Mill 

Fri 29th  Non Uniform Day (Chocolate) 

 

December 

Wed 4th Reception Nativity 9.15am 

Tue 3rd  7pm Yr6 Carols @Norbury Parish Church 

Thu 5th  KS1 Nativity 2RS and 1JW 2pm 

Thu 5th  Year 3 Bramhall Hall 

Fri 6th  Non Uniform (Bottles) 

Fri 6th   KS1 Nativity 2MC,1DB, KPR 9.15am 

Tue 10th EY/KS1 Pantomime 

Tue 10th 2pm Yr3,4,5 Carol Service@Baptist Church 

Wed 11th KS2 Pantomime  

Thu 12th  SCHOOL CLOSED POLLING STATION 

Fri 13th  Non Uniform Day 

  (Rec-Yr1 Cakes/Yr2-6 Colour Items) 

Fri 13th  Christmas Fair 

wc 16th  Christmas Parties  

Thu 19th Christmas Dinner Day 

Fri20th  Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 20th  End of Autumn Term 

Thank you for your support with 

World Diabetes Awareness Day. We 

have hopefully raised over £400.  

 

And thank you for the 60 shoe 

boxes we received for Operation 

Christmas Child. You support is 

much appreciated.  
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